
 
    
 
 

 

 

 

July 1, 2014 
 
 
 
Hello Neighbors! 
 
Thanks to all of you who attended the annual meeting last month and to those who have signed up for 
eNeighbors since then.  If you were not at the annual meeting, you missed a very informative presentation 
regarding eNeighbors and the benefits of signing up. 
 
eNeighbors is a completely free, private, and secure website open only to residents of Mill Creek Farms.  It is 
very user-friendly and allows registered homeowners to see the neighborhood bulletin board, directory, and 
calendar.  eNeighbors also allows only verified, registered homeowners to post announcements, questions, and 
classified ads. 
 
As we have lost our previous web hosting service, eNeighbors is now the only method of communication 
between the board and the residents of MCF. Currently, only 58 of the 75 homes in the neighborhood are 
registered.  If you would like to receive communications from the board concerning upcoming events, board 
meeting minutes, and neighborhood alerts, you must register. 
 
If you are one of the 17 homeowners not currently registered, please take a moment to do so.  Please go to 
www.eneighbors.com, enter your address, and follow the prompts.  Registration is quite simple and takes only a 
few minutes. If you have any issues, click on the "support" tab on the right side of the screen.  There you can 
send an email regarding your problem and it will be answered promptly. 
 
We cannot stress enough the importance of registering for this service in order for you to be aware of 
neighborhood events and announcements. Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
Your MCF Executive Board: 
 
Bill Cunningham, President         wmcunningham2@att.net 
Craig Steffen, Vice President       craigs@ascpump.com 
Maria Miller, Treasurer      writemaria62@yahoo.com  
Maria Copeland, Secretary         mariacopeland@comcast.net 
Joe Shum, At Large           shumj@culligankc.com 
 
 


